Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Eid ul-Fitr Celebration Picnic

Here at Montem Academy we believe that we are incredibly fortunate to be one big family made up of a whole range of people (both the children and the staff) from different cultures and backgrounds from all over the world.

Federat

Montem Academy

This year, we will be coming together as one family to celebrate a festival which is of great importance to many of our members: Eid ul-Fitr. To celebrate this special occasion, on Friday 22nd June from 2pm-3pm we will be holding a picnic on the main field for staff, children and most importantly parents and carers. Snacks and light refreshments will be available to purchase on the day, and all funds raised will go towards our aim of sponsoring a school in a developing country.

This will also be a whole school mufti day; children will be allowed to come to school in non-uniform clothing and we would like to invite all the children who do celebrate Eid to come dressed in traditional Islamic clothing to add to the specialty of the occasion. To take part, we ask that all children who come to school in their own clothes make a £1 donation to "Lark in the Park (our special Save the Children event taking place on 6th July).

If you are able to join us, please could you return the reply slip below to your child's class teacher stating your child's name; their class; and the number of family members who wish to come by **Friday 8th June**.

We look forward to seeing many of you again for what will be a truly amazing afternoon and fingers crossed the sun will make an appearance!

Yours sincerely

Ms. A. Probert **Executive Principal Eid ul-Fitr Celebration Picnic** Class: I/We will be attending the Eid ul-Fitr Celebration Picnic on Friday 22nd June from 2 p.m. to 3 p.m. (Delete as appropriate) Number of adults attending: _____ Signed (Parent/Carer)